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Mr. Robert Hillman, Director        VIA EMAIL 
North Peninsula Utilities Corporation 
115 E. Granada Blvd, Suite 12 
Ormond Beach, FL 32176 
developershw@gmail.com 

Re: Docket No. 20180138-SU - Application for staff assisted rate case in Volusia County by 
North Peninsula Utilities Corporation. 

Dear Mr. Hillman: 

By this letter, the Florida Public Service Commission (Commission) staff is requesting that 
North Peninsula Utilities Corporation (NPUC or Utility) provide its first six-month status update 
of the completed pro forma projects as required by pages 24 through 25 of Order No. PSC-2019-
0461-PAA-SU.1 Please complete the following table indicating the current status of each pro 
forma project. 
 
 

Project Not 
Started 

In 
Progress Completed 

Replace Lift Station #1 Panel and New Electrical Equipment    
New Sludge Return Troughs in Plant #1    
Replace Air Supply Lines in Clarifiers    
Two New Mechanical Gear Drives    
Replace Travelling Bridge Return at Plant #3    
Repair Holes in Tank    
Repair Clarifier Skimmer at Plant #3    
Sanitary Manhole Repair    
Repair Holes in Bulkhead & Sidewall of Plant #1    

 
 
For each project that has not yet been completed, explain why and provide the anticipated 
completion date. For each project that has been completed, provide the invoices.  

                                                 
1 Issued on October 25, 2019, in Docket No. 20180138-SU, In re: Application for staff assisted rate case in Volusia 
County by North Peninsula Utilities Corporation. 
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Please provide a response by June 17, 2020, and file all responses electronically via the 
Commission’s website at www.floridapsc.com by selecting the Clerk’s Office tab and Electronic 
Filing Web Form (reference Docket No. 20180138-SU). If you have any questions, please contact me 
by phone at (850) 413-6592 or by email at tthompso@psc.state.fl.us. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 

/s/ Takira Thompson 
 
Takira Thompson 
Engineering Specialist 
 

TTT/jp 
 
cc:  Office of Commission Clerk (Docket No. 20180138-SU) 
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